
The End is in Sight consists of three workshops and one 

panel session which are designed to help HDR students who 

are in the last year of their thesis to submit.  

 

Workshop 

Why is it important to edit your thesis? How do you approach 

it? When should you start?  Developing a capacity to edit your 

own work involves much more than simply improving your 

grammar, correcting spelling mistakes or fixing errors in 

punctuation, although these are important aspects.   

 

Editing is one of the most important skills you will learn as a 

post-graduate. This session will give you some ‘hands-on’ 

advice about revising your work, editing your draft, the role of 

professional editors, and what examiners expect. 
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Curtin University Doctoral or Master (including coursework) 

students, honour students, early career researchers and 

supervisors welcome. (Please note our seminars do not 

meet the supervisor registry requirements).  
 

RSVP 

RSVP is essential. Please RSVP to Julie Lunn at 

humgraduatestudies@curtin.edu.au 
 

iLecture  
The iLecture can be accessed from hgs.curtin.edu.au/

support/workshops/ 

 

Please check your  student email regularly for the latest 

information on seminars including venues and times. Venue 

locations can be found at  properties.curtin.edu.au/maps/ 

 

hgs.curtin.edu.au Make tomorrow better. 

Date: Wednesday, 30 August 2017 
Time: 1pm - 2pm  
Venue: 501.201  
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